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Welcome back to our summer term and your child’s last term before they start with us in 
Reception! We are so excited to welcome all our wonderful HoneyBees back, there are now 11 of 
us! 
 
This term we will be continuing with early phonics and maths in preparation for September. We 
will be doing lots of counting, listening to songs, stories and sounds and having lots of fun! We 
will also be focusing on developing your child’s independence ready for what we know will be a 
very smooth transition in to Reception! 
 
Reminder of Important information  

 As the weather improves please ensure you pop sun cream on your child in the morning and 
send them in with a sunhat   

 Please ensure your child has a little bag of spare clothes, which will stay in their locker, in 
case we need to change them.  

 Ensure your child has a named water bottle in school. We will send home each night to be 
washed. 

 We will continue to open our doors at 8:45am for an 8:55am start and end of the day is 
now back to normal at 3:15pm. 

 
Staffing  

Our super team remains the same this half term for you child   

Miss Radcliffe, Mrs Mesghali, Mrs Lever and Mrs Patel. 

Please remember to message us with any questions or concerns you might have.  

 

If you need anything, we are always available to message on Dojo or we will give you a call. 

Mrs Lever, Mrs Mesghali, Miss Radcliffe and team Discovery! 


